
 

 

 

 

 

        

           Friday 5th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Reminders for Reopening on Monday 8th March 

 

Firstly, a huge thank you and congratulations on your incredible efforts during this lockdown to 

support your children to complete so much of their remote learning and complete it so well. The 

government are forecasting lots of gaps in learning but looking at Class DOJO I know there will also 

be many, many gains. Well done to you all! 

 

I have told the children in my virtual assembly today that they are all awesome, amazing and 

absolutely incredible. They have blown our socks off over lockdown and should be super proud of 

themselves! 

 

Gates and Times - Year 5 Week One – Monday 8th March – Friday 12th March 

 

Class Gate Time of Entry Time of Exit 

Hazel Green Lane 8.40am  3.20pm 

Cherry Green Lane 8.40am  3.20pm 

 

All School from Monday 8th March (except Year 5) Year 5 from Week Two – Monday 15th March 

 

Class Gate Time of Entry Time of Exit 

Saplings am GLNP 9am 12pm 

Saplings pm GLNP 12.30pm 3.30pm 

Walnut GLNP 8.45am 3.15pm 

Larch GLNP 8.45am 3.15pm 

Juniper Glapton Lane Pedestrian 8.45am 3.15pm 

Willow Glapton Lane Pedestrian 8.45am 3.15pm 

Chestnut Manor Farm Lane 8.45am 3.15pm 

Beech Manor Farm Lane  8.45am 3.15pm 

Oak Glapton Lane Pedestrian 9am 3.30pm 

Sycamore Glapton Lane Pedestrian 9am 3.30pm  

Alder Green Lane 8.45am 3.30pm  

Rowan Green Lane  8.45am 3.30pm  

Hazel Green Lane 8.30am 4pm Tuesday-Thursday  

3pm Mondays & Fridays  

Cherry Green Lane 8.30am 4pm Tuesday-Thursday  

3pm Mondays & Fridays 

Elm Manor Farm Lane  9am 3.30pm 

Birch  Manor Farm Lane  9am 3.30pm  

 

 

 

 



What to bring 

 Yourself in full school uniform 

 Water bottle with water only, labelled with your name 

 Packed lunch for Y2 to Y6 if not having a school lunch 

 Book bag and partnership book 

 Your remote learning book with all of your work 

 Your school laptop, case and charger if you have one 

 Your school work support pack 

 Any special items sent by your teacher or Mrs. Pye 

 PE kit in your PE bag 

 A big smile and lots of enthusiasm 

 

School lunches  

You will find all menus and further class arrangements by following this link 

https://www.glaptonacademy.co.uk/dinners/ 

                       

W/C Menu week Hot meal menu Grab bag menu 

08/03/2021 1 

Reception Year 1 

Year 2 Year 3 

Year 5 Year 4 

Year 6  

15/03/2021 2 

Reception Year 2 

Year 1 Year 5 

Year 3 Year 6 

Year 4  
 

 

Finally  

When you drop your child/ren on Monday please:  

 Wear a face covering 

 Arrive with one adult only at your allocated gate and on time 

 Keep socially distanced from other families 

 Line up on pathways on the side indicated for your class and try to keep off the grassy areas 

which are still muddy 

Have a fantastic weekend and see you all on Monday morning. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. C Hurst BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH NLE  

Headteacher      

 

https://www.glaptonacademy.co.uk/dinners/

